
September 4, 2022 

  

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Great job to everyone – all teachers, students, parents, and staff – I’m giving 
everyone Monday September 5 off for their efforts!  Seriously thank you for a great 
start to our school year and I wish you and your family a great healthy and happy 
Labor Day this Monday – we will be back at it on Tuesday September 6 at 7:10 am – 
it will be an odd day – periods 1,3, 5, and 7 

 Thank you to all the parents who came out to our Open House last week. It was great 
to meet and see so many parents – there was a lot of great energy, smiles and 
constructive collaborative conversation. We have big goals for our students – and 
working together we can help them achieve those goals! 

 FAST or Florida Assessment of Student Thinking testing has starting for ELA students 
in 9th and 10th grade. This Progress Monitoring test number 1 is a new baseline 
assessment test and will not count toward graduation requirements 

 Laptop distribution to all 9th grade and 12th grade students has been completed. If 
your student in those grades has not received a laptop, they should visit Ms. Frazier 
in the Media Center to receive their computer 

 We are fast approaching the halfway mark of the first quarter. Please be progress 
monitoring checking your student’s attendance and grades 

o Any student in need of additional support can access our Extended learning 
Program after school in our Media Center from 2 to 3 pm Monday through 
Thursday – all core area content teachers available to assist with tutoring, 
homework assistance and test preparation 

 Come support our Royal Fall Sports Teams – Cross country, Bowling, Football, 
Swimming and Volleyball. Schedules can be viewed on our school’s website and 
tickets to all events are available through Gofan.co. Cross country and bowling are 
free events 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the top! 

 


